

Office of Diversity

25800 Carlos Bee Boulevard SA Building, Suite 4200, Hayward CA 94542-3001 510.885.2809 (phone) • 510.885.4752 (fax) • www.csueastbay.edu

October 30, 2015

Dr. Levant Ertaul
Professor
Department of Mathematics and Computer Science

Dear Dr. Ertaul,

Thank you for participating in the faculty recruitment visit to UC Berkeley recently. You honored Cal State East Bay by representing our faculty excellence during the panel presentation on Wednesday, October 14, 2015. The students and post-doctoral scholars visibly relished the opportunity to interact with you and ask their questions about the application process, as well as questions about the culture at CSUEB.

We are confident that visits, such as the one to UC Berkeley and to the other campuses, will leave an indelibly positive impression of CSUEB. We believe that your investment of time, energy, and preparation has yielded more potential faculty interest and more applicants to broaden the pool of exemplary candidates for our faculty openings.

It was a pleasure embarking on this endeavor with you and we hope that you found it to be a valuable experience personally, as well as professionally. We look forward to more recruitment outings as an annual effort for our campus and your presence has really made a difference in our pioneer effort this academic year. If you have any suggestions or feedback for us to consider for future faculty recruitment visits, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Dr. Dianne Rush Woods University Diversity Officer

Dr. Kim Geron

Diversity and Equity Liaison Officer

cc: Michael Leung, Dean, College of Science

Matt Johnson, Professor and Chair, Department of Mathematics and Computer Science